
Scottish Fire and Rescue Service ward update noted. 
 
5  There was submitted a report by Scottish Fire and Rescue Service,  
advising the Partnership of the incidents that had taken place in the Victoria Park 
Ward for Quarter 1, from 1st April to 31st July 2025. 
 
 
Variation in order of business 
 
6 The Partnership agreed to vary the order of business as hereinafter minuted. 
 
 


